
English
This week we have continued reading our chapter book Flat Stanley, we
are loving seeing the adventures he has been on so far; Australia, France
and Ireland. I am aware that he will be visiting many more places in the
next couple of weeks. The children have pretended they were Stanley,
who has gone on a trip to see his friend in California. They wrote a
postcard to ‘their family’ telling them all about the activities they got up
to. After that, in the story Stanley offered to be his brother’s kite as he
didn’t have one, so he flew high in the air. The children wrote a diary
entry about how Stanley felt at this particular moment.

RE
In RE we are continuing our learning about Islam, answering the big
question, ‘Who are Muslims and what do they believe?’. We have learnt
about their God, Allah, The Qur’an, Prayer Mats, Mecca and many other
things about the faith. We are also comparing it to Christianity, noticing
similarities and differences between the faiths. Next week we are
learning more about mosques. Maybe the children could learn about a
local mosque, where is the closest one? 
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Maths
This week in Maths we have been learning about fractions. We have
specifically been learning about non-unit fractions. We explored how to
identify and find fractions of shapes and amounts, such as 2/3 or 3/4,
where the numerator is greater than one.



Have a lovely weekend, see you next week!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Gibbs, Mrs Webster and

Mrs Pattanshetti

Spellings
We had our larger spelling test this week, I will share their results during 
our transition meetings. Here are the children’s spellings for next week.

Group A Group B

door
behind
children

wild
climb
both
cold
hold

busy
breath
eight
fruit

heard
island 
learn
often

recent
straight


